

Enfield Women's Centre

Vicki Scarlett House
31A Derby Road,
Ponders End,
Enfield,
EN3 4AJ

Registered Charity No 1002117

Tel: 020 8443 1902 or 020 8351 8934

email:info@enfieldwomen.org.uk

18th February 2014

Richard Hutt and Mick Clark

Organisers

Harp Hilly Hundred event





Michael Clark Harp Road Club

10 February 2014

Dear Mr Clark, Re The Heather Club

I have just been passed the cheque for £550 from the Harp Road Club.

We are extremely grateful for this most generous donation. I would be obliged if you would pass on our appreciation to the members of the Harp Club and to Emma who suggested us.

We hope you all enjoyed the cycling event and that it was more enjoyable than arduous.

The Heather Club Management Committee ensures that all donations are used specifically for the benefit and enjoyment of our members. We will probably use this donation for Spring and Summer outings for the members, and for equipment required for their activities.

Thank you again, most sincerely, for thinkng about us.

Kathleen Mileod

Kind regards,

Kathleen McLeod Hon Treasurer

The Heather Club